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All Clear Given Following Seneca Gas Line Leak
(KMZA)--A gas line leak in Seneca Wednesday leads to the evacuation of some residents from their
homes.

Seneca Volunteer Fire Department Chief Allen Henry says the necessary repairs were made and
gave the all clear shortly after 3:00, saying residents could return to their homes.

No injuries are reported.
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